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Notice to all Members, 

 

Subject: Invitation to Apply for Liquidity Provider Status in Gold and Crude Oil 
Futures Contracts 

 
This notification is made pursuant to the DGCX By-Laws and the DCCC Clearing Rules. 
 
The Exchange hereby invites Market Participants to apply for Liquidity Provider (“LP”) status 
in the Gold Futures (DG) and Crude Oil Futures Contracts (DWTI) (“Contracts”). The LP 
Scheme shall be open to all Market Participants.  
 
The LP Scheme shall run for an initial term (“the Term”) of 4 weeks from start of trading on 
Monday, March 23, 2009 to the Close of Trading on Friday, April 17, 2009. The scheme 
shall be renewed for equivalent periods at the Exchange’s discretion.  
 
The Exchange shall pay a stipend to the selected LPs to reflect the cost to the LP of 
meeting the minimum daily volume commitments.  
 
Applications should be submitted by email to relationship management at RM@dgcx.ae by 
1700 hours on Friday, March 20, 2009. Applicants should state in their application the 
obligation they wish to meet in respect of the minimum average number of lots per Trading 
Day over the Term for each Contract. 
 
The Exchange shall select, at its discretion, a limited number of LPs in the Contracts. All LP 
applications will be evaluated through a competitive tender process by a review panel 
comprising Exchange officials. The Exchange’s decision shall be binding on all applicants.  
 
 
For Dubai Gold & Commodities Exchange  
 
 
 
Gautam K Sashittal 
Chief Financial Officer 
 
 


